
Mill Brook Watershed Management Committee

11/20/23 minutes, approved 12/11/23

Present:  Prudy Burt, David Bouck, Bill Wilcox, Julie Pringle, Kristen Geagan

Absent:  Cindy Mitchell, Tim Boland, Angela Luckey

Draft minutes of our 10/16 and 10/30/23 meetings were approved without correction, all 
in favor (roll call vote- Prudy aye, David aye, Bill aye, Julie aye, Kristen aye.

Horsley Witten invoice #56037, in the amount of $1,530 was approved, all in favor (roll 
call vote- Prudy aye, David aye, Bill aye, Julie aye, Kristen aye.

In order to maximize availability and contact with Neal Price, Prudy asked Kristen to 
take over the role of ‘point of contact’ with Neal for the committee;  Prudy is not often 
near a phone or email during business hours.   Kristen agreed to do so, while 
maintaining separation from Sheriff’s Meadow Foundation’s Black Brook project in 
Aquinnah, all in favor.

Committee members discussed how a project to remove some of the invasive grey 
willow at Mill Pond might be undertaken.   Prudy will ask Maria McFarland, conservation 
commission administrator, to get on their next available agenda to have a preliminary 
discussion with board members to get their input about how/whether such a project 
would undergo review and be granted a permit.

Next meeting will be on 12/11/23 at 5 p.m. via zoom

Submitted by Prudy Burt


